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Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Learning in Year 2: 

The attached page outlines some of the learning that will be taking place in our classroom this term.  

Please help support your child by talking to them about what they have been learning in school.  If you 

have any additional resources such as books or artefacts that may be used within the classroom to 

enrich the children‘s learning we would be most grateful, please send these in on a Friday for your 

child to talk about and show to the class. 

 

Your child will need: 

Please ensure that your child brings their reading book and diary to school every day. In school your 

child will be heard read as part of a guided reading session each week with the class teacher. Every 

child has already received their new spellings for this half term and we would like you to continue to 

practise these with your child at home. 

The children will need their PE kit in a bag on their peg for a Monday indoor PE session and need to 

come to school in their outdoor PE kit on a Wednesday. Please remember if your child has long hair, 

it needs to be tied up and earrings must be removed for our PE lessons (tape is no longer allowed). 

 

Supporting your child at home: 

As a school we have an open door policy so if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child, 

please contact school to arrange a time to discuss these with your child’s class teacher.   

Please bear in mind that we will be doing our Year 2 SATS testing over two weeks starting the week 

beginning Monday 9th May (see separate letter for more information). Please ensure your child is in 

school on time as it can be very unsettling for them if they come in late to the tests. If you require 

any more information please see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Ms J Silvester and Mrs R Williams-Fenton 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

  Year 2 Summer Term 2022                  



                                                    
 

 

 

 

Our Topics for this Term are ‘Significant people and events in our own locality’ and ‘Human and 

Physical Features of the coast and Stone’. 

               
 

Our Topic work for this term is based on ‘Significant people and events in our own locality like Josiah 

Wedgwood‘, ‘The Human and Physical Features of the coast and Stone’ for Geography and ‘Living 

Things and Habitats’ in science.  

 

In English this term, we will be exploring both fiction and non-fiction texts linked to our ‘Science 

Topic’. The children will work on punctuation and sentence structure, as well as narrative text and 

non-chronological reports. We will also be continuing our work on spelling and grammar. 

 

In Mathematics this term we will be covering fractions, length and height, position and direction, 

time, mass, capacity and temperature. We will also continue to practise the 2, 5, 10 and 3 times 

tables. 

 

In Religious Education, we are looking at ‘Sacred Texts eg Islam and the Qur’an’ and ‘Story Telling 

through sacred writing with a Gospel focus.’ 

 

In Physical Education, the children will be covering a range of team skills, racket and ball skills and 

dance lessons. 

 

 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiU-d-CptHTAhVmBcAKHQLWC4MQjRwIBw&url=http://www.teachingideas.co.uk/animals-and-habitats/habitats-display-banners&psig=AFQjCNFWZNQ8-5E9XO3rfBYiDKfhP7gXnQ&ust=1493817337773481

